Från: "walter obare" <bishopobarewa@yahoo.com>

Till: <yngve.kalin@kyrkligsamling.se>
Skickat: den 12 januari 2010 04:57
Ämne: Acknowledgemnt of your letter

Dear Brothers in Christ,

May peace, grace and love of God the Father and our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ be with you.

I do hereby acknowledge the receipt of your letter to me dated Nov. 26th 2009. I thank you for raising this concern following the trend at which the church of Sweden is drifting away from the truth of the Word of God.

I want to assure you that there will be remnants in the church of Christ and the truth of the Word shall remain forever despite these waves encroaching in Christianity.

I have read your letter and I want to assure you that soon not later I will give you my response to your letter.

May God be with you and I will keep you in my prayers.

God be with you.

Yours in His Vineyard,

Rt. Rev. Dr. Walter Obare Arch-Bishop ELCK.